
 

 
Saint John’s Campus 

70 Gowrie Ave, PO Box 351, Whyalla, South Australia 5600 
Telephone: (08) 8645 8568, Facsimile (08) 8645 8186 

www.samaritan.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 
26 September 2024  

 

Dear Parents/Caregivers, 

 

As moving to a new school can be daunting, your child is invited to an orientation afternoon on Friday November 15 at 

our Saint John’s Campus to gently acquaint them with life at Samaritan.  This afternoon provides students with an 

opportunity to learn more about the day-to-day running of Saint John’s Campus and to address any concerns or 

questions they may have.   

 

During their afternoon with us your child will learn more about “The Samaritan Way”, have a tour of the campus and 

get their school ID photo taken. 

 

Students will need to make their own way to and from Saint John’s and meet in the Front Office at 1:30pm.  There they 

will be met by Saint John’s staff and escorted to their various activities.   

 

Students will be dismissed at the end of the day (3:20pm).     

 

Should you have any queries about the transition program, or anything else regarding the move to Samaritan, please 

contact me at the College on 8645 8568.  Thank you for considering Samaritan College for your child’s continued 

education.   

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Tanya Gibson  

Assistant Principal - Head of Secondary  

 

 

 


